From Mary Hudalla, PTA President

Dear Talbot Families,

We've had a super start to the school year. The students had an absolute blast running in the Fun Run and raised over \$22,000 for our school! The new A/V for the Cafeteria has been ordered and we can't wait to get it up and running! A special thanks to Sonic, Sleeping Robot, George Dell, C.P.A., Moring-San Martial Arts, and Pro Wash of Florida for sponsoring our Fun Run t-shirts this year and to all of the Talbot Families who donated water bottles helping to keep our students hydrated during the run. A heartfelt thank you to all of our volunteers who have helped out so far this year! We really couldn't do it without you.

There are many upcoming events and volunteer opportunities to look forward to this month, but the biggest and most fun is Talbot's Carnival and Silent Auction on October 17th. It is always a wonderful night and a great way to kick off the Fall 3 day weekend, but we need many volunteers to make it successful. Be on the lookout for flyers that come home in your students' folders and Sign Up Genius emails from our Volunteer Coordinator, Leilani Odegard, to be a part of the action.

Mary Hudalla, Talbot PTA President mary.hudalla@gmail.com

PRINCIPAL'S CORNER

Dear Talbot Families,

Thank you so much for their amazing support of our Boosterthon Fun Run! It was a tremendous success! I promised the students I would do something special if we reached our goal. We surpassed our goal. Now I have to dye my hair orange and blue and get ice water dumped on me, and I am very happy to do so.

October is a busy month. We have the annual Talbot Carnival on Thursday, October 17 from 4:00 until 7:00 p.m. We hope you can join us for some family fun and games! I am looking forward to my time in the dunking booth already! There is no school on Friday, October 18. This is a teacher workday.

On Wednesday, October 23, we are asking Talbot students, faculty and staff to support Unity Day by wearing orange. Unity Day is a day to send a message of support, hope, and unity, and show that we are united against bullying and united for kindness, acceptance and inclusion. The end of the first nine weeks is Monday, October 14. Report Cards go home Thursday, October 24.

We welcome volunteers and encourage you to take the time to fill out a volunteer application online. Should you have any questions, please contact our front office. I also encourage you to join our PTA. It's a great opportunity to get to know fellow parents and get involved in school activities. (Continued on page 2)

INSIDE THIS ISSUE

| DATES TO REMEMBER2 |
|----------------------|
| FACEBOOK |
| FOOD DRIVE |
| PTA MEMBERSHIP FORM3 |
| CANDY BUY BACK |
| BIRTHDAY RECOGNITION |
| TALBOT T-SHIRTS4 |
| BOX TOPS |
| SILENT AUCTION6-7 |
| VOLUNTEERS |
| SKATE STATION |
| AMAZON SMILE |
| CARNIVAL |
| PTA CONTACTS10 |

PAGE 2 TALBOT TIMES

DATES TO REMEMBER

OCTOBER 1-17
BOX TOP CONTEST
BEGINS

OCTOBER 8 PTA MEETING 8:00-9:00 AM

OCTOBER 14 END OF 1ST NINE WEEKS

OCTOBER 17
TALBOT CARNIVAL

OCTOBER 18 No School

OCTOBER 23 Unity Day Wear Orange

OCTOBER 24
REPORT CARDS
GO HOME

OCTOBER 25 SKATE STATION SPIRIT NIGHT 5:30—8:00

NOVEMBER 4-15 HOLIDAY BASKET DRIVE

NOVEMBER 11 NO SCHOOL VETERANS DAY

NOVEMBER 13 FALL PICTURE RETAKES

NOVEMBER 25-26 NO SCHOOL STUDENT/TEACHER HOLDIAY

NOVEMBER 27-29 NO SCHOOL THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY Regular attendance is important for students to gain all the skills needed to be successful in school. We recognize, that from time to time, compelling circumstances require that a student be late or absent from school. It is the responsibility of the student's parent/guardian to explain a student's absence from school. A note from the student's parent/guardian or licensed physician should be sent to school officials normally within two (2) school days of the student's return. The reasons for excused absences include absence due to sickness, injury, death in the family, documented appointments with health care professionals, documented absence for religious instruction or a religious holiday, absence due to participation in an academic class or school-sponsored activity approved by the principal or court appearances. All other absences are considered unexcused. A parent/guardian may document up to six (6) days of absences for illness per semester, after which such absences will be unexcused unless documented by a physician or health care provider.

Also, please remember that the last morning bell rings at 7:45 a.m. Students are considered tardy after that time and need to sign-in in the front office. If you arrive after 7:45 a.m., we are asking parents to say good-bye to your child in the front office. Your child can then proceed to class. If your child needs assistance finding his/her class-room, someone from the office will escort him/her. Because many classes are preparing for dismissal or in transition in the afternoons, we will not call students for check-out between 1:30 and 1:52 on Mondays, Tuesday, Thursdays and Fridays and between 12:15 and 12:37 on Wednesdays.

Thank you for your continued support! Happy Fall!

Mrs. Dell Principal

Hey Talbot Families please take a minute and Like & follow "Talbot PTA" on FaceBook for regular updates, important information, and invitations to get involved. Be sure to





COMING SOON THE TALBOT HOLIDAY FOOD DRIVE!

Please consider contributing to our Holiday Food Drive between November 4th and November 15th. This important service project allows our students

to give to the community. We are hoping that each classroom can fill a box with all the items a family might need for Thanksgiving. Monetary donations are accepted as well, and can be left in the front office in an envelope marked, "Holiday Food Drive". Please make checks out to "Talbot PTA— food drive".

If you have any questions regarding the Holiday Food Drive or are interested in helping, please contact:

Grace Sozda, Holiday Basket Chair Milano.grace@gmail.com

Talbot Elementary PTA Membership Form

Please complete and turn in to your child's teacher or the front office with attached dues.

Annual PTA Dues: \$5 per person

(If both parents would like to be members they must each pay annual dues)
Please make checks payable to "Talbot PTA"

Sign up online and pay with your credit/debit card. https://talbot-tigers.memberhub.store/

| Name: | Phone: | | | | | |
|-------------------------------------|---|--|--|--|--|--|
| E-mail: | | | | | | |
| Student: | Grade: | Teacher: | | | | |
| Student: | Grade: | Teacher: | | | | |
| Student: | Grade: | Teacher: | | | | |
| | Talbot thanks you for your su | apport!! | | | | |
| | | | | | | |
| Pavii ORTHODONTI www.pavlikortho.co | Last year a total of 1661 lbs of candy v | SATTLE s. Pavlik Orthodontics will erving overseas. Palvik will ought in to Talbot PTA. was shipped to our troops. | | | | |
| We will be battling Chiles, | Let's do our part to send even more t Wiles, Meadowbrook and Hidden Oak to ear | | | | | |
| , | So bring in your unopened Halloween Can | | | | | |
| | be collected in a bin outside of the Front O | ffice from | | | | |
| | October 31st - November 5th | | | | | |

PAGE 4 TALBOT TIMES



RECOGNIZE YOUR TIGER!

Support our Positive Behavior efforts and celebrate your child's birthday all at one time! Fill out and send in the Birthday Recognition Flyer along with \$10. We will add your child's name to our marquee the day chosen by you!

Please send in at least 5 days prior to the date requested. Presently, we can only take the FIRST THREE requests on a given day. Students may turn the forms to their homeroom teacher or to Ms. Savannah in the front office. Check (made

payable to Talbot Elementary, Memo: PBS- Birthday) or Cash accepted and must be sent in with the form. Forms can be found in the front office.

2019-2020 Talbot T-shirt

ORDER YOUR TALBOT TIGER T-SHIRTS TODAY

Talbot T-shirts are acceptable to wear every day of the week.

For questions regarding T-shirt orders please contact the PTA T-shirt chair, Ashley Fiedler ashalica@icloud.com

Order online at https://talbot-tigers.memberhub.store/

2019-2020 TALBOT T-SHIRT ORDER FORM

\$10 each Please specify quantity

Cash or check (payable to Talbot PTA)

| Student Name: | Teacher: _ | | Grade: | | |
|----------------|------------|------------------|--------|--|--|
| Parent E-mail: | | Amount Enclosed: | | | |

| T-SHIRT | YOUTH SIZES | | | | ADULT SIZES | | | | TOTAL | |
|----------|-------------|---|---|---|-------------|---|---|----|-------|-----|
| Quantity | XS | S | М | L | S | М | L | XL | XXL | QTY |
| Quantity | | | | | | | | | | |

| Total: | Paid: | (Representative | use) |
|--------|-------|-----------------|------|
|--------|-------|-----------------|------|

EARN MONEY FOR TALBOT BY SHOPPING!

The Fall Box Tops drive runs from October 1-17th. Use the traditional method and as you clip your Box Tops be sure that the Box Tops are not expired and the expiration date is visible when you trim it. Place

the Box Tops in a Ziplock bag and label it with your child's teacher's name and grade. Then turn in Box Tops to your child's teacher or to the front office. The class with the most Box Tops collected will win an ice cream party!

You can also now scan your purchases into the Box Tops for Education app to earn even more money for our school! You can learn more at BTFE.com.

You can double dip! If your purchase has a traditional Box Top, you can scan your receipt AND send in the Box Top.



You do not need to clip or send Box Tops labels to school.



BOX TOPS CLIPS ON PACKAGES

Traditional Box Tops clips are being phased out of production but may continue to be found on many products throughout the store as packages transition to the new Box Tops labels. **You can still clip these and send them to school.** Please make sure each clip has a valid expiration date.







Store.

SEE PRODUCTS & LEARN MORE ABOUT THE BOX TOPS APP AT BTFE.COM

THE ALL-NEW BOX TOPS IS HERE! DOWNLOAD THE APP:



Find the app at Google Play and the App









October 8

November 12

January 14



PAGE 6 TALBOT TIMES

SILENT AUCTION at the

CÄRNIVAL

Now accepting donations!

Vacation spots, business services or goods, gift certificates, artwork, jewelry, or something from YOUR area of expertise!

All proceeds go back to Talbot for learning resources.

Please email dimpledidi@yahoo.com with any questions.

Please provide donations by October 14 so we may best prepare the auction

Please return with your donation

Please bring soda and cupcakes on the morning of October 17

Donation for the silent auction:

Donation of 2 liter soda for carnival game:

Donation of dozen cupcakes for carnival game:

Name: Email: Phone:

Description of donation:

THANK YOU for your support!

Join us October 17 (4 -7 pm) for the Talbot Carnival and Silent Auction!

We are asking that each grade create a basket of goodies for the silent auction. All proceeds go directly to our school.

Please contribute to any themed baskets you can! Deliver goodies or money to buy goodies to your child's classroom by October 14.

Kindergarten: Read All About It Cozy Books (different grade-level books, blankets, bookmarks, etc.)

1st Grade: Discover the Artist in You (art supplies, canvas, coloring books, crafts, etc.)

2nd Grade: Give the Gift Card of Good Taste (restaurants, clothing stores, museums, theaters, etc.)

3rd Grade: It's All Fun and <u>Games</u>
(balls, sports equipment, board games, cards, etc.)

4th Grade: Rated Awesome Movie Night (family movies, popcorn, candy, redbox gift card, etc.)

5th Grade: Seas the Day at the Beach

(towels, beach toys, sunscreen, sunglasses, etc.)

PAGE 8 TALBOT TIMES

WE NEED A FEW (MORE) GOOD VOLUNTEERS!

Have you ever wondered what you could do to help make Talbot even better? Wonder no more, you can volunteer. We have lots of opportunities for you to get involved and be part of what makes Talbot so great. A few quick tips to help you have a pawsative volunteer experience.

- ALL volunteers must complete an Online Volunteer Application. Go to: <u>Bit.ly/ACPSapp</u>
- When you complete an Online Volunteer Application, you are added to our email list!

Talbot PTA uses SignUp Genius to recruit volunteers for various events. To search for current opportunities:

- Go to www.signupgenius.com/findasignup
- 2. Enter <u>Talbot pta@outlook.com</u> in the "Search by Email" field.

We are lucky to have so many wonderful, involved parents here at Talbot and our sincere thanks go out to everyone who can give a few minutes of their time to help make our school fantastic. If you have questions regarding volunteering, contact **Leilani Odegard, Volunteer Coordinator at** <u>TalbotVolunteers@gmail.com</u>. Thank you for all that you do!



* Friday *
October 25th
5:30-8:00pm

Adm. \$11.00 Unlimited Adm. \$7.00 Skating Only



Costume Contest Tonight



Unlimited Attraction Includes:
Unlimited Roller Skating
(with regular skate rental),
Miniature Golf, Soft Play (if under 10),
Jumpworks, and Rock Climbing.



Skate Station Funworks 1311 N.W. 76th Blvd. 332-0555 www.funworks.com



Support Talbot Elementary while you shop on Amazon ALL YEAR LONG! Start all of your Amazon shopping from the link below to ensure you are supporting Talbot while you shop.

Amazon supports local organizations and schools through their Amazon Smile program by donating a small portion of your eligible purchases to the school.

This program is exclusively through Amazon AND DOES NOT COST ANYTHING TO JOIN OR DONATE. Simply copy the link below and shop on Amazon as normal. All prices and costs to you are the same as amazon.com, except now you can support your child's education as well!

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/59-2635473

Supporting: Talbot Elementary School ▼
Browsing History ▼

Talbot Elementary Fall Carnival

Thursday, October 17th, 4-7 p.m.

BOUNCE HOUSES * SLIDES * CARNIVAL GAMES * PRIZES * CUPCAKE WALK

Please help us make this carnival a success by volunteering to help! Links to the sign up will be emailed, or look up Talbot_pta@outlook.com at Sign Up Genius.com.

Or – bring in a dozen cupcakes or 2 L sodas.

All booths will cost 2 tickets * Food- 4 - 8 tickets

To play everything, plan on approx. 50 tickets per child (\$10.00)

Order your tickets by October 14th and save! - (Day of - 4 for \$1.00)

Preordered tickets are 5 for \$1.00 or order online at https://talbot-tigers.memberhub.store/

BRING CASH FOR DUNKTANK, SNOW CONES, & COFFEE

A waiver will need to be signed for students to go on Bounce houses (sent home in back packs).

Tickets will be sent home with your child prior to carnival.

| Š | Ĕ |
|---|---|
| C |) |
| + | _ |
| 8 | Ξ |
| 7 | 3 |
| < | 1 |

| Student's Name: | | | |
|-----------------|--|--|--|
| | | | |

Teacher: _____ Grade : _____

Number of Tickets Purchased: _____

Total @ 5 for \$1.00 \$_____

Parent's Name:

Phone #:

dmit One

PTA Board Members 2019-2020

President Mary Hudalla mary.hudalla@gmail.com **VP Fundraising** Dimple Flesner dimpledidi@yahoo.com **VP** Membership Lua Lepianka luajoy@yahoo.com **VP Services** Ashley Fiedler ashalica@icloud.com Gretchen Loyd gretchen.loyd@gmail.com Secretary Treasurer Kelly Sleeper kdebarone@yahoo.com Volunteer Coordinator Leilani Odegard talbotvolunteers@gmail.com

Committee Chairs

Advocacy Chair Kim Jacobs kimfield@gmail.com **Book Fair Chair** Beth Kowalski ekowalsk@umich.edu Co-Chair **April Tisher** aprilnoshoes@yahoo.com Kristi.l.tanner@icloud.com **Box Tops** Kristi Tanner Carnival Chair Lucy Carman lucycarman1118@gmail.com **Booths** Ashley Fiedler ashalica@icloud.com Food Beth Kowalski ekowalsk@umich.edu Co-Chair Sadie Gee sadiemgee@gmail.com Prizes Jennifer Strippert jenniferandtim2@gmail.com

Tickets/Wrist Bands Lua Lepianka luajoy@yahoo.com
Silent Auction Dimple Flesner dimpledidi@yahoo.com

Co-Chair OPEN

ESE Chair

Co-chair

Heather Cook

Leilani Odegard

Jlodegard@gmail.com

Fall Fundraiser

Beth Kowalski

Fitness Fair

Kim Jacobs

Holiday Baskets

Grace Sozda

Holiday Cift Drive

Holiday Gift Drive Jessica Jonas Jonas41401@gmail.com International Fair Jacqueline Baron-Lee jbaronlee@ufl.edu

Co-Chairs Shannon Leontiades Shannon.leontiades@gmail.com

Grace Sozda Milano.grace@gmail.com
Orning Mile Shannon Austin Shannonaustin1222@gma

Morning Mile Shannon Austin Shannonaustin1222@gmail.com
Newsletter Gretchen Loyd gretchen.loyd@gmail.com

Patrol Representative Mary Hudalla mary.hudalla@gmail.com
Co-Chairs Leilani Odegard jlodegard@gmail.com
Social Media Lua Lepianka luajoy@yahoo.com

TSAW Chair Lucy Carman lucycarman1118@gmail.com
Fundraising Dimple Flesner dimpledidi@yahoo.com

Spring Fundraiser Alisha Roberts alisha.roberts@gmail.com
Co-chair Heather Mangas heatherlmangas@gmail.com

Tiger Cubs Kelly Sleeper kdebarone@yahoo.com
Tiger Trot Mary Church mochurch15@gmail.com
T-shirts Ashley Fiedler ashalica@icloud.com
Yearbook Advisor April Tisher aprilnoshoes@yahoo.com

Co-Chair Crystal Sutherland cdclev@gmail.com